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October 31, 2022 

 
Ms. Liz Clark, Senate Secretary 
Alaska State Senate 
Alaska State Capitol 
Juneau, AK 99801 

Ms. Crystaline Jones, House Chief Clerk 
Alaska House of Representatives 
Alaska State Capitol 
Juneau, AK 99801 

 
 
Dear Ms. Clark and Ms. Jones, 
 
Attached is the full list of publications each State agency is required to produce according to 
Alaska statutes. This list is being provided to your offices electronically in accordance with AS 
44.99.220 with the passage of House Bill 187 during the 2022 legislative session.  
 
This list notes the cost to produce certain publications but does not account for the cost of staff 
time to produce each report. Additionally, every report that is still being produced is available 
electronically, as they are all complied in electronic format, but in many cases, reports are not 
required to be posted on a website or printed in hard copy format. It is noted where the 
statutory requirement is to print a physical copy.  
 
We have identified 285 publications produced by State agencies, of which, 50 are being 
proposed for elimination due to outdated statutes, boards being sunset, one-time report 
requirements being met, etc. Additionally, nine are being proposed to be changed due to data 
changes, department structure changes, and newspaper print requirements. We look forward to 
working with the Legislature to update Alaska statutes to more accurately reflect the changes 
that have transpired with technological advancements and data collection over the last several 
decades.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Neil Steininger  
 

 


